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10/10/2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PTA Disco Thursday 18th October 

The PTA have organised a Disco on Thursday 18th October – 2.45-3.30pm for Reception, 3-4pm for Year 1 and 2 and 
4.15-5.15pm for Years 3-6. The PTA are collecting the £2 entry money in the playground. Registers will be 
completed so that your child will not need an entry ticket. All class teachers will be supervising throughout the 
evening. Unless you are a member of the PTA, Parents / Carers will not be able to stay in the hall for the disco as 
we will not have room. 

Children will be able to pay for the following items at the disco; hot dogs £1, unlimited drinks 50p, glow accessories 
£1 and face painting / glitter tattoos £1. Please ensure that you child brings the correct change in a named 
purse/wallet. 

Children in Reception and KS1 can bring party/disco clothes to change into at the end of the school day. Your 
child’s class teacher will supervise changing and entry to the disco. Your child will then be dismissed to you from 
their classroom door. 

Children in KS2 need to register in their class rooms at 4.15pm and their teacher will then take them to the disco, 
this will give the PTA an opportunity to set up the hall again after the KS1 disco. Your child will then be dismissed to 
you from their classroom door at 5.15pm. Please indicate on the slip below collection arrangements. 

KS1 clubs will be cancelled on Thursday 18th October to avoid any clashes but KS2 clubs will continue to run as 
usual. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

The PTA 

 

Child’s Name: 

Child’s Class: 

Please tick one of the following: 

I will collect my child from their classroom door at 3.30pm – Reception / 4pm – Yrs 1&2 / 5.15pm – Yrs 3-6 

I give my permission for ______________________________________ to collect my child as above. 

I give my permission for my child to walk home alone. 

Signed: 


